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In compliance with SB 415, the California Voter Participation Rights Act, the City
of Agoura Hills has consolidated its general municipal elections with statewide
general elections, effective November 2018.

The Agoura Hills General Municipal Election has been changed from the first
Tuesday after the first Monday in November of odd-numbered years to the first
Tuesday after the first Monday in November of even-numbered years, to
coincide with Statewide General Elections.

The General Municipal Election scheduled for November 7, 2017 has been
canceled and the next General Municipal Election will be consolidated with the
Statewide General Election, conducted by the County of Los Angeles, on Tuesday,
November 6, 2018. Due to the change in the election date, the terms of all City
Councilmembers have been extended by one year.

A notice of the above changes has been mailed to all registered voters.

More information may be obtained on the City’s website at: www.ci.agoura-
hills.ca.us under “Government” and “Local Election Information”.
Dated November 16, 2016

* Important City Election Info * 
Change in Election Date – Mandated by SB 415


